

Nº O3NOC

" 09 " March 2023 il

World Triathlon President Marisol Casado

## Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of the National Olympic Committee of Azerbaijan stating that Azerbaijan Triathlon Federation is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Azerbaijan. Moreover, Azerbaijan Triathlon Federation is currently an organization in good standing with the the National Olympic Committee of Azerbaijan.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Azerbaijan Triathlon Federation:

President: Elchin Aliyev

Secretary General: Sabina Babayeva Address: 9, K. Safaraliyeva Street, Baku

office@triathlon.az +994125950158/59

Best regards,

**NOC Secretary General** 

Azer Aliyev

